
 
 

 

MEDIA ADVISORY       June 19, 2024 
 

Town of Cochrane replaces HVAC units at the Tim Horton 
Event Centre thanks to Ontario government grant 

 

WHAT -  On Friday, June 21st at 3:30 p.m., MPP John Vanthof will be at the Tim 
Horton Event Centre to celebrate their receipt of an Ontario government 
grant funded through the Ontario Trillium Foundation (OTF) to replace the 
HVAC units. The new units will ensure the Town of Cochrane can 
continue to offer recreational activities to the residence of Cochrane and 
surrounding area. 
 

MPP John Vanthof will attend the event to acknowledge the government 

grant and its impact on the community. 

Peter Politis, Mayor for the Town of Cochrane, will discuss the importance 

of the grant for the organization and the work being done. 

 

WHO -                         John Vanthof, MPP for Temiskaming-Cochrane 
Peter Politis, Mayor, Town of Cochrane 
Members of Council  
Alice Mercier, Clerk, Town of Cochrane 
Elisabeth Dupuis, Executive Assistant, Town of Cochrane 
Kaela Girard, Deputy Treasurer, Town of Cochrane 
Chantal Joanis, Recreation Supervisor, Town of Cochrane 
Jason Douma, Operations Supervisor, Town of Cochrane 

 
WHEN -   Friday, June 21st, 2024  
                                   3:30 p.m. 
 
WHERE -                    Tim Horton Event Centre  
 7 Tim Horton Drive 
 Cochrane, Ontario P0L 1C0 
 

 


